
 

 

 

 
Our Ref:   SA: Admin/Events/SZY/WIL 
Date:   6th December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been nominated to receive a prize at 
our Ruskin Awards Evening.  This is to acknowledge good attitude and/or performance 
in school this year.  
 
The presentation will take place on Thursday 14th December beginning at 4.00pm and it 
would be lovely if you could join us to celebrate the achievements of our students. 
 
Admission will be by ticket only, with a maximum of 2 tickets per prize winner.  Tickets 
are free but please could you return the slip attached to Student Services to reserve 
your place by Tuesday 12th December. 
 
We request that award winners remain on site at the end of the day on Thursday 14th 
December for a short rehearsal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E Szymura 

 
 
Miss E Szymura 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

REPLY SLIP: Ruskin Awards Evening, Thursday 14th December 2023 
 
 
Student’s Name …………………………………………………………… Form: ……………. 
 
 
Please tick the relevant boxes below: 
 
I would like 2 tickets for the Ruskin Awards Evening 
 
I would like 1 ticket for the Ruskin Awards Evening 
 
I am unable to attend but my child will attend 
 
 
 
My child has photo permission 
 
 
Any medical conditions …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
 
Emergency contact details: 
 
Name (please print) …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Contact Number …………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
I will collect my child at 5.30pm 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home at 5.30pm 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature …………………………………………………….. Date …………… 
 
 
 
Please return this slip by Tuesday 12th December to Student Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 


